
Welcome to our termly Christian Values newsletter from our Collective Worship Councillors. 

The aim of this newsletter is to tell you about our chosen Christian Value for this term. 

Our Christian Value for this term is COMPASSION and our focus Bible story is              

The Parable of the Good Samaritan (Luke 10:25-37) 

Christians believe the Bible teaches that God is a God of compassion and that God feels the 
suffering of His people. God’s compassion is expressed in His mercy, kindness, patience, grace, 
forgiveness and love. Many Christians believe they are called by God to be compassionate people. In 
essence, compassion is a feeling of sympathy, empathy and a need to take action to relieve the 
suffering of those close to us and further afield. We encourage our pupils to be compassionate 

and conscientious ‘Agents of Change’ at home, in school and in the local community. We want them to be inspired to act 
for something they feel compelled to change. Throughout the Trust, we develop our value of compassion through modelling 
it to one another and understanding that it is a call to action. We show compassion locally through supporting local 
foodbanks and other local charities. Nationally and internationally we have supported charities such as Children in Need, 
Sport Relief and then beyond our shores we are partnered with Nyansakia village in Kisii, West Kenya. Over many years we 
have been able to make a positive difference to the village and its school through our fundraising efforts. 

“Clothe yourselves in compassion, 

kindness, humility, gentleness and 

patience.”   Colossians 3:12 


